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NEW SIGNS FOR TORTOISEVILLE!
MANY YEARS AGO, Sandy Juba noticed 
the gopher tortoises and saw the need 
to post a sign so others would respect 
these threatened and protected ani-
mals. A small sign was built by the Saw-
dust Club and placed along the habitat 
swale on the dog path. Now years later, 
volunteers removed the invasive plants 
and replaced them with forage plants 
for the tortoises. New signs, again built 
by Sawdust Club members paid through 
community donations to TGO NatureS-
cape, are now in place. 
Thanks to CSA for their help in the 
cleanup of the habitat and the sign in-
stallation!
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